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           December 20th, 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we approach the holiday season, I want to take a moment to reflect on the wonderful 
year we've had together. We've seen incredible achievements, shared countless smiles, 
and supported each other through challenges. 

The holidays are a special time to celebrate with family and friends, to rest and recharge, 
and to spread kindness and joy. I hope each of you takes this time to enjoy the festive 
spirit, create beautiful memories, and come back in the new year ready for more exciting 
adventures. 

From all of us here at Tyee, we wish you a very happy holiday season and a fantastic new 
year! 

 
Warmest regards,  
Mrs. Monrad 
 
 

 
 

 
 
With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and 
unceded lands of the xʷməθkʷəy̓ əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & 
səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation) 

    

 

 

Tyee Newsletter 
 

Principal – Melanie Monrad – mmonrad@vsb.bc.ca 
Direct of Instruction – Janis Myers - jmyers@vsb.bc.ca 

Trustee – Christopher Richardson - christopher.richardson@vsb.bc.ca 
 

 

             

      
      

 
 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/tyee 
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Information Items: 
 

1. Upcoming Dates: 
 

• Please remember that the school will be closed for Winter Break December 23, 2024 - January 3, 2025. 
 

January 6th – School reopens and first day back for staff and students after Winter Break 
January 9th - VCH Vaping Education for Elementary Schools Presentation for Grades 6/7 
January 9th – 1st Trout Lake Skating Session for Div. 1,3,4 (PAC Sponsored) 
January 10th – 2nd Trout Lake Skating Session for Div. 2,5,7 (PAC Sponsored) 
January 15th – Pro D Day (No school for students) 
 

 
2. How to report your child’s absence/late/leaving early from school: 

 

 
 

3. PAC Weekly Update 
 

What a great first term it's been! We would like to say a big thank-you to all the wonderful 
support we have received from so many families and volunteers.  
 
Lots of exciting things are in the works, and we look forward to sharing them all with you 
in the new year. Hope everyone enjoys a safe and restful winter break with lots of good 
cheer. Happy Holidays! 

 

 

 


